
The PSA directs all members in disability 
services across NSW to STRIKE for 24 hours 

from the start of day shift on 
Tuesday, 14 February 2017.

 

The NSW Government wants to destroy your profession by 
privatising ALL disability services in NSW.  

This will be a disaster for you and thousands of people with 
disability and their families. 

There must be a Government safety net for people with 
disability and the NSW Government must protect your pay 

and conditions.

Premier, have a       
     on 14 February 

Join the strike & fight for your rights

STRIKE



Strike on Valentine’s Day 
and ask the Premier to 

have a heart

RALLIES

You cannot be punished for taking strike action

You cannot be victimised for participating in industrial action when 
directed by your union (PSA).

If you are pressured or threatened, contact the PSA on 1300 772 679 

For more information go to: www.pds.org.au or call 1300 772 679

For members in Sydney, Wollongong and Newcastle, Hunter and the 
Central Coast rally:

•	 11.30am at PSA House in Sydney before marching at midday to 
Parliament House.

•	 Regional meetings will also be held at 11.30am in Lismore, 
Bathurst, Goulburn and Albury (details to follow).

Please wear red clothing on the day.

Authorised by Stewart Little, General Secretary, Public Service Association of NSW, 160 Clarence Street Sydney


